





Dear Potential Buyer

My name is Hayden Castro and I am a 14 year old Freshman at Escalon High School. I played Freshman Football and Basketball. I have enjoyed being part of the Escalon FFA Program for the last year and have taken advantage of all of the leadership opportunities available to me through the organization. This is my 1st year raising and showing a Market Goat for the San Joaquin Ag Fest. This project began in January with purchasing my goat Purdy. I am a Big 49er fan and after the 2022 NFL season I chose to name my goat after Brock Purdy. I have spent a lot of time walking, working, and feeding my Goat. I would greatly appreciate any support that you might be willing to give to me and our FFA chapter by attending the Junior Livestock Auction on Saturday 17th, 2023. The day will begin with a Buyers registration and Breakfast starting at 7:00 a.m. followed by the auction that starts at 9:00 a.m. I know that our community has a strong tradition of supporting the agricultural youth of our county and we are very fortunate as FFA members to have your support. I would like to thank you for taking the time to read this letter as I know that your time is valuable. If you have any questions about the Junior Livestock Auction or how to become a buyer, please contact the fairgrounds at agfestshow@gmail.com or visit their website at <a href="www.sanjoaquinagfest.org">www.sanjoaquinagfest.org</a>. Donations are always appreciated but never a requirement. Again, thank you for your support and I hope to see you at the Fair!

Sincerely,

Hayden Castro

Haydawg2324@gmail.com

2396 Jessica Cir Escalon Ca 95320